
To whom it may concern 

For the month of December 2022 was estimated by PPL when questioned of the bill, they stated it is a 

common practice.  From December 2020 to December 2022, I had two bills that exceeded $300.00.  

Since December 2022 I have had two months l under $300.00.  I understand that Rates have gone up 

however don’t think they went up that month. 

Thank you  

 

Gary Phillips 


